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Seven participants of the Estonian HARP organized a program where children lived for three days at the 

Peace Embassy for the first time. 

 

Our Sunday school teachers taught the one-day content of Divine Principle. 

 

The motto of the seminar was: "One for all and all for one!"  

 

It was good to spend time together and make friends. 

 

 


